
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office join forces with the
New  Bedford  Police  during
food box distribution
“We had a blast helping our friends at the City of New Bedford
Police Department (Official) during food box distribution on
Saturday morning.

Thanks to Sgt. Ortega and the team at Massachusetts Military
Support Foundation Inc. for getting food into the hands of our
neighbors in need.

Anyone interested in a food box can register at this website
with  the  next  pickup  day  set  for  April  3:
https://mmsfi.org/farmers-to-families/”
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